
Class 5 Newsletter 

Spring Term – 12th March 2021 

This Week 

Class 5 have returned to school really well, although 

they are now showing definite signs of tiredness as 

the week comes to a close! We have enjoyed 

starting our new class novel, There’s a Boy in the 

Girls’ Bathroom and completing some activities 

linked to the main character, Bradley Chalkers. We 

are revising all things fraction related in our Maths 

and have continued investigating vertebrates in 

Science, producing some excellent posters for a new 

display. 

News! 

 

 May we politely ask that all parents and 

carers wear a mask when dropping off and 

picking up your child and maintain social 

distancing – we are still in National 

Lockdown 

 I will be ringing those parents who have 

made Parents’ Evening appointments on 

Thursday. It will most likely display as an 

unknown number. 

 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is……  

C.T Studd, a nineteenth century 

cricketer, who gave up fame and 

fortune to become a missionary, 

spreading the word of God. 

Which countries did C.T Studd 

travel to in his work as a missionary? 

 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

JOY 

 

Celebration 

Joy – Ethan for going the Extra Mile and shining 

his light in everything he does. 

Star Writer - Lottie for doing some fantastic 

writing in her English. 

Super Work – Alfie for really showing resilience 

and working hard in all subjects. 

Key Dates 

 

 Thursday 18th March – Parents’ Evening – 

telephone appointments 

 Break up for Easter – Wednesday 31st 

March @2pm 

 School re-opens on 13th April @8.45am 

 

NB: Our whole school Easter Celebration will 

take a similar format to the one at Christmas, 

with a video being uploaded to our school 

website in the final week of Spring term. 

Next Week 

We shall be continuing our class book, using inference 

skills to delve deeper into the character of Bradley. In 

our Science, we will be starting to look at the 

circulatory system – this topic will continue into next 

half term too. We will explore the questions ‘Who was 

Jesus?’, ‘Who is Jesus?’ in our RE, and shall also be 

starting to put together our class section of the Easter 

celebration. In our Maths, we are continuing with 

fractions, looking at the four operations and how to 

calculate with fractions. Our PSHE will continue looking 

at Growing and Changing. 


